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Date:    August 27, 2020 

 

To:  Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted 

 

Copy:  Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

                        Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted  

 

From:  Becky Phillips, Administrative Rules Coordinator 

 

Re:  Memorandum of Response to Common Sense Initiative Office Review of 

                        Emergency Rules Follow-Up Package 

 

 

 

Thank you for reviewing the package of rules to be typical-filed to follow-up emergency filing 

on June 11, 2020.  The Department will proceed to file the rules with the Joint Committee on 

Agency Rule Review. 

ACTION: Final DATE: 11/09/2020 10:31 AM
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